
4th period - please keep
students in classrooms until
dismissal bell rings.

UPCOMING EVENTS

FRIENDLY
REMINDERS

On 10/24, 14 faculty & staff members
became Agents of Identification by  
participating in our McKinney Vento
training facilitated by Ms. Wolffe.

On 10/26, we held our first ELAC meeting of
the SY. We had 15 families attend!

On 10/27, we held our first fire drill of the SY.

Construction crews are hard at work
finishing up the new PE area with an
expected date of completion of December
2023.

 

 

STAFF HIGHLIGHTS
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11/1 @ 5:30PM-6:30PM
Family Cooking Night

10/31 Halloween Costume &
 Door Decorating Contest 

11/2 Dia De Los Muertos
Celebration
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